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For the month of January, we are 'snow' excited to be celebrating winter and all the fun that comes along with it! 
We will keep toasty warm inside as we play and learn with all kinds of arctic animals and snowmen! We can't wait 
for you to see the classroom transformed into a Winter Wonderland for the children to enjoy! We look forward to 
exploring this beautiful time of year and having 'snow' much fun with all our little friends! 

Love Miss Stephanie & Miss Sulina, Miss Kelli & Miss Ericka 
info@twobytwomeandyou.com

January 2021

Jan 4- Back to School 
(Lions)

Jan 5- Back to School 
(Elephants & Monkeys)

Happy 
Birthday

James (Lion) 25th
Landen (Lion) 29th

Please be sure to check with your 
child before you leave home to see 
if they need to use the washroom.  
There are often many requests to 

'go' only a few minutes into 
classtime. Thanks for your help!


